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A Very Warm Welcome    
 

I hope that you all had a great holiday and feel refreshed and ready for the new term!  The 
children have made a really good start to the new school year. They all look really smart in their 
new uniforms and have really impressed us all with their positive attitudes and good behaviour.   
A very warm welcome to our new Reception children and their families and the new children who 
have joined us through school and their families. I look forward to sharing the children’s future 
achievements with you in our weekly newsletter. 

 
 

School Uniform 
 

All the children look very smart. In order to help us reunite any lost property with the rightful 
owner, please ensure that all items of clothing and equipment that the children bring to school are 
clearly named.  Please remember that trainers, jewellery (with the exception of a wristwatch), 
large hair accessories, such as flowers, are not part of our uniform and should not be worn to 
school. For P.E. the children can wear black tracksuit bottoms, black leggings or maroon shorts 
with a Marton PE top and either trainers or pumps. The P.E hoodie is optional, with some children 
preferring to wear their school sweatshirt for P.E.  
 
 

P.E Uniform 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The uniform can be purchased from First Class Kids on Highfield Road.  



 

P.E. Days 
 
The children will continue to come to school in their P.E. kit on the days they have P.E. 
Please see below the days your child has P.E. 
 
Reception – Wednesday 
Year 1 – Wednesday & Thursday 
Year 2 – Wednesday & Thursday 
Year 3 – Thursday & Friday 
Year 4 – Thursday & Friday 
Year 5 – Tuesday 
Year 6 – Monday & Friday 
 
 

       
 

At the end of last term, we said goodbye to Mrs Blencowe and Miss Pomfret. They were both such 
an important part of our Marton family and they will be very much missed. We wish all the very 
best and lots of happiness to Mrs Blencowe as she begins her retirement and to Miss Pomfret as 
she relocates. 
 
We warmly welcome Mr Parry who is teaching in Year Three and very much look forward to 
working with him.  
 
 

 New Caters Sodexo  
 
Please see the information below regarding our new caters in school.  The children are loving the 
new food.  If your child would like to try the menu, please let the office know.  You can view the 
menus on our website. 
 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


